
          23/03/2023 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Professor Stephen Malnick and I were born in the United Kingdom and were schooled there before 
enrolling at universities within the United Kingdom. We are therefore native English speakers and in 
view of this we request your consideration to waive the requirement for an English Editing 
certification. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Dr David Fisher 


